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Tom Price Post Office will be closed for relocation on 30 June 

2023. Operation at this site will cease on 29 July. 

The Post Office will re-commence trading on 3 July 2023 

at 492 Coolibah St, Tom Price.  

The new location is highlighted below: 

 

The same range of postal services will be available at the new 

site, including collection of carded parcels. 

Trading hours will be: Monday to Friday 9:00am to 5:00pm. 

Please note: the Post Office will temporarily operate from 

a Mobile PO Van at the new site while building works are 

completed.  

Post Office Boxes will remain at the current site (Betta 

Electrical) during building works.  
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